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While Animal Medical Center embraces the client-patient bond and encourages visitation of hospitalized pets, our primary concern is the overall health of all hospitalized patients.  Please review the following visitation suggestions.  We ask that you do your part in adhering to these policies as they serve as a means to provide you with the opportunity to spend time with your sick pet while allowing for the continued care of all our patients.

· A veterinarian or a critical care technician will update you on your pet’s condition upon completion of morning treatments. At that time, we will decide if visitation is in your pet’s best interest. We will call you as soon as we can after completing morning treatments of all pets, usually around 12 noon. If you need to call us, please wait until after 12:00 noon.
· If at all possible, please visit your pet between 12:00-1:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. to 5:45 p.m. and limit the visit to 15 minutes. Depending on unforeseen circumstances with critical cases, these times may vary. 
· Why do we ask you to limit your visit to 15 minutes?  We have found that longer visits stress pets and endanger the recovery process, and while you are visiting your pet, we may not be able to perform necessary examinations, diagnostic testing, and treatments needed for your pet to recover and return home.
· Let us know if you should need anything during the visit (stool, extra blanket, etc…) and feel free to ask our Technicians questions.

We want your pet’s recovery to go as quickly as possible.  We know this is a stressful

time for you both, and encourage you to take an active part in your pet’s recovery.  We 

are here to help make a difficult time a little bit easier. Remember that critical pets

require critical care, and their welfare is our number one concern.

Thank you!
Animal Medical Center
256-236-8387
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